
In the near future, I will be introducing a series of bills to provide much-needed tax relief for 
Pennsylvanians and their families during these difficult inflationary times. 
 
This bill will increase funding for the Homestead & Farmstead Exclusion in Pennsylvania by redirecting all 
revenue generated from gaming that is designated for the General Fund to be used for the Homestead & 
Farmstead Exclusion provided by school districts. 
 
Please join me in cosponsoring this legislation to provide tax relief for Pennsylvanians and their families. 
 


